

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.

Colfax, WA 99111

509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com
To view our church

website visit:

www.macedoniaindependent

baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101

Phone: (336) 723-3775

Pastor Eric Combs

Mission Address

Macedonia World Baptist Missions

P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



January 1, 2024

Dear Praying Friends,

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had a wonderful season of celebrating our Savior's birth! Thank you so much to everyone who sent cards and messages over the Christmas season. Also, thank you so much for the special Christmas love gifts. You all are such a blessing!

On Saturday, November 11th, we held a men's prayer breakfast. A group from The Passage Northwest in Heron, Montana came down and did special singing and a devotion. Later that day the group went door hanging with us in Pullman, WA. On Sunday, November 12th, the group did special singing and preached in the morning and evening services. We had a fellowship dinner after the morning services and everyone enjoyed getting to know the students and leaders from The Passage Northwest.

On Sunday, November 19th, we held our annual Thanksgiving services at church with a meal after the morning services. I preached from 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18.

On Saturday, December 2nd, we held our annual Christmas Ladies' meeting and cookie exchange! Our theme was the "Prince of Peace." We had a good turnout of ladies and Jennifer spoke on peace.

On Sunday, December 10th, our church kids put on our Christmas program, "Christmas Spirit." The kids had practiced over several months and it was a blessing to see it all come together! We had several visitors that day as well.

On December 14th, Jason flew home from Pensacola Christian College. He arrived safely and we were so glad to have him back home! The next day he woke with a high fever. He tested positive for Influenza B. The doctor started all of us on medicine and we quarantined. Praise the Lord that Jason got over the flu and the rest of us did not catch it!

On December 24th we held special Christmas Eve services at church. That evening we did a special Singspiration service where everyone got to pick their favorite Christmas carol to sing.

We had a blessed Christmas and we praise the Lord for His many blessings. THANK YOU for your faithful prayers and support! May the Lord bless you all in the new year!

In Christ,

Tím, Jennífer, Jason, &

Layla Wall



Singing the closing song of the Christmas play